
Franklin County Television District 
PO Box 168 

Preston, ID 83262 
 

October 23, 2014 
 

 
 

Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, DC 20554 

 
Attn: Hossein Hashemzadeh, Associate Chief, Media Bureau 

 
RE: Flash Cut Application of LPTV Station KEJT, Salt Lake City, UT 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

We understand the licensee of KEJT-CA, Salt Lake City, UT,CH 50 is preparing to 
"Flash Cut” this LPTV station to digital operation with an "Effective Radiated Power" of 
15.0 kW. Further we understand that an FCC type outgoing interference analysis of this 
"Flash Cut” application shows interference to our translator K501E-LD of 2.98%. 

 
The engineering consultant for KEJT-CA has provided us with a map showing that all 
of the interference is outside of Franklin County and is in fact in Utah, not Idaho  It is 
outside the area we are obligated to serve. 

 

Accordingly we have no objection to the grant of the KEJT-CA application. 
 
 

 
 

 


